
National Skilled Nursing Care Week 

National Skilled Nursing Care Week began on Sunday May 13, 2018. This year’s theme was 

‘Celebrating Life’s Stories’. 

We celebrated Mother’s Day with a Tea Party! The residents enjoyed a variety of herbal teas 

and some little apple pies. 

Monday May 14th, we had a Portrait Session. The residents even had their hair and makeup 

done by a local hairdresser! We really appreciate Holli Bohac from A Shear Touch of 

Downtown Studio coming in to get our residents all dolled up! Holli also had little help from 

our Dietary Manager, Kim Christiansen. Thanks Kim! 

Tuesday May 15th was our Volunteer Luncheon. We celebrate our many volunteers each 

year with a luncheon during NSNCW. We can’t thank them enough for their dedication to our 

residents. There is no way that the Activity Department could do everything without them!!! 

The volunteers enjoyed a fried chicken meal, provided by the kitchen. After the luncheon, 

residents had a great time playing Bingo! 

Wednesday May 16th was a Senior Social in Mitchell, NE. Staff went along with some 

residents up to Mitchell Fairgrounds to listen to the music of Freddie Marquez. We enjoyed 

the music, yummy snacks, and loved watching everyone dance! The residents who stayed 

home were entertained by Bernita Brown reading some of her stories! 

Thursday May 17th was Happy Hands! The residents love coming in to get their nails painted 

and listen to the latest gossip. There was also an Honor Flight for Korean War and WWII 

Veterans that came through Kimball in the afternoon. A couple of the residents from Assisted 

Living went to thank the Veterans for their service to our country. 

Friday May 18th was Bingo!! We celebrated this week with quarters! 

Saturday May 19th was a special Around the World with Jamie and Matt Bright presenting 

their recent trip to Europe! We all loved to see the amazing photos and hear about the details 

of the trip. 


